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Townsend, Erle

From: DALE KETCHUM <dalelwk@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:35 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We are opposed to this law. 

We do not believe the State of Maine should have the right to determine the type of 

automobile we are driving. 

What happens when we have no electricity because of  a wind storm or heavy snow and we 

are without the ability to charge an electric car? 

What happens when we are on the road, battery with a low charge and cannot find a nearby 

charging station? 

Why should we be forced to have the financial burden of purchasing, maintaining and 

repairing an electric car? 

Right now the Citizens of Maine are able to decide for themselves if they want to own and 

drive an electric vehicle. We do not need the State of Maine to make that decision for us.  

Keep it that way! 

 

Dale Ketchum 

Richard R Ketchum, Jr 

Cumberland Maine 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


